
We celebrated confirmation on Thursday 18th May. The sun was shining and all the children looked 

fantastic. The choir did an amazing job singing during the service.  

Congratulations to all the children who received the Sacrament of Confirmation. We hope you and 

your families had a wonderful day.  


